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Jan 7, 2020, 

Just a short note about an upcoming revision to SMMware. This is another popular 
request, and we are pleased that we will shortly be able to offer it. 

Coming Soon: File Sharing 

File Sharing will allow your Clients and Contacts to conveniently see selected photos 
and documents from the File Manager of a Client or Job profile.  

There will be one more email the day before launch to confirm, but the tentative launch 
date is this Saturday, January 11. There will also of course be a YouTube video 
demonstrating the feature. 

If you like to share photos you’ve taken (such as a client’s furniture), with your client or 
with a vendor such as a moving company, this feature will add that capability.  

We hope you find this new revision useful.  

What’s Next 

As development winds down on our File Sharing feature, we are ramping up on the next 
revision, Sales Estimates. 

Based on your feedback, SMMware continues to evolve to better serve Senior Move 
Managers, and we continue to welcome your suggestions. 

As always, thank you for your business, and if you have questions please don't hesitate 
to contact me. 

 

Thanks. 

- Brian Jacobs 


